
Symmes Elementary PTO General Meeting 

Thursday, January 11, 2018 
 

Call to Order        Camilla Millar 

Approval of November 9, 2017 meeting minutes   
 

Teacher Representative Report     Cathy Jones 
 

Principal & Assistant Principal Report    Anne Van Kirk and  

          Jessica Ralston 
 

President Report       Camilla Millar 

● Thank you for Holiday Parties/gifts 

● District moving to all directories through app--possibly by 2018-2019, certainly by 

2019-2020 

● Presentation of bylaw change. 

● Nominating Committee is forming.  Please let LaToya know if you would like to 

nominate yourself, or someone else, for a Board or Chair position for the 2018-

2019 school year. 
 

Treasurer’s Report       Ashley Werthaiser 

● Budget Report  

 

SAC Report        Margo Rapp 
 

VP Family Involvement      LaToya Goshen 

● Cultural Heritage Celebration January 26th. Still in need of booths and 

performers. 
,  

VP Ways and Means      Kenna Wahlquist and 
Patricia Barros 

● Carnival, February 23rd, Symmes Superheroes 

○ Bidding For Good 

■ All auction items and bidding will be done on online 

■ Pre-sale carnival tickets (games and food) will be sold online 

○ New Items! 

■ Trying to increase number of card readers we have to allow for 

credit card purchase of tickets and Grab N’Go gift card items wall 

live items on Carnival Night 

■ Coat check! 

 

○ Sponsors 



■ Thank you to our Symmes Sponsors that have already contributed 

to Carnival  

● Nothing Bundt Cakes (Carey Greiner), Angel Apking (Sibcy 

Cline Realty), Meyer Brothers & Sons Construction and the 

Wang Family 

○ Involvement/Volunteers  

■ Co-chair still needed for prizes 

■ Help needed to procure donations, contact Leigh Grause (can be 

done weekends or evenings) at lgrause@hotmail.com. 

● See passed signup sheet for a few businesses to contact! 

■ Decorating Committee (can be done weekend or evenings) 

■ Help prepare plush animals for prize room, meeting Tuesdays till 

carnival from 11:00-1:30, Camilla’s house, 11122 Brookbridge Dr. 

(kids welcome) 

● Dodgeball chair needed, limited time required, contact Patricia 

● Bridge Books and School Supplies chair needed (can be done nights and/or 

weekends, contact Patricia or Kenna if interested 
 

Recording Secretary      Leigh Grause 
 

VP Student Programs      Alison Peterman 

● Symmes Players 

● Symmes Stars, Kids with Disabilities (turn time over to Tulika Prasad) 

 

Corresponding Secretary      Linda Mackey 

● Staff Appreciation (recap Holiday gifts) 

● Symmes Ambassadors 

● PTO Parking Space Drawing 
 

Old Business / New Business / Adjournment 

 

mailto:lgrause@hotmail.com

